Miranda Benson

From: Julius Ulit <jrulit@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 7:30 PM
To: PCD Hearings

Subject: File Number: VA243

You don't often get email from jrulit@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

We oppose 5935 Templeton Gap Road Variance of Use. It will add more traffic congestion to the road
between Austin Bluffs Pkwy, Corinth Rd and Oakwood Rd.

R/

Julius Ulit
5227



